
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Paul Askew   
Sent: 23 April 2023 15:58 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning no.S62A/2023/0017 
 
I object to this application .it has been refused a number of times by the local councils and would 
creat problems with traffic in an area that already experiences severe delays and is clearly at 
capacity already. It would also add to an area that already has pollution issues . This area is not the 
place to place a commercial site with so many vehicle movements . 
 
Paul askew 

 
 

  
 
Sent from my iPad 
 




